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From: "Scales, Gary" <gary.scales@mcinnescooper.com>
Date: Wed, 12 Dec 2012 20:01:02 -0600 |
To: Philip Walsh<pwalsh@simplexgtp.com>; Nick 1A% 4
Warden<nwarden@simplexconsulting.com> fh
Subject: RE: Simplex invoice numbers 2707 and 2712

Hi Philip,

We hope to receive payment fror government before month end. I'll keep you advised.
We're still in strategic discussions around the best way to move forward. We expect to
be making a trip to visit Mike Tobin and other operators early in the new
year. There have been advances in Canada which are interesting, particularly first

nation online gaming in Saskatchewan (based on their constitutional and inherent rights
— sound familiar!).

I'll keep in touch, and have a great Christmas if we don't speak before the holiday.
Cheers,
Gary

Latest from PEI.
Sent from my BlackBerry® smartphone on 02

From: "Scales, Gary" <gary.scales@mcinnescooper.com>
Date: Sun, 10 Feb 2013 09:51:54 -0600

To: Philip Walsh<pwalsh@simplexgtp.com>

Subject: Invoice

Hi Philip,

I hope that you're doing well.

I know that paYment has been frustrating for you. Has been on this end as well. One
thing I can tell you for sure is that it's forthcoming. We've spoken to the Minister and
his Deputy several times over the last few months, and as recently as this week. I

won't bother giving you an update on timing as my updates have been off the mark in
the past. But they are telling me very soon.

Best,

Gary




Pursuant to your question relating to the continuation of the PEI Gaming Committee
after public statements that it was scrapped in Feb. 2012 please find enclosed the
following evidence.

As a result of the Guardian success on their FOIP request and the Privacy order to PEI
Government to release the loan documentation we are able to verify the dates that the
Gaming Committee received funds. The wires were as follows:

1) Dec. 22, 2011 $700,000.00
2) Dec. 18, 2012 $100,000.00
3) Jan. 7, 2013 $100,000.00

If the Gaming Committee had any intention of paying Simplex, they would have done
so on Dec. 22, 2011. They chose not to. Gary Scales continue to mislead Walsh and
Simplex for over a year. Scales emails however, do imply that significant work was still
being done into 2013 and the wire transfers confirm significant payments.

From: "Scales, Gary" < gary.scales@mcinnescooper.com<
Date: Wed, 11 Jul 2012 18:47:13 -0500
To: Philip Walsh<pwalsh@simplexgtp.com

Subject: PEI

Hi Philip,

Let me know if you have some time to get together while you're on PEI. it would
be great to connect. We've also had recent discussions with Wes on
strategies to move forward.

Regards,

Gary
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To: Gary.Jessop@blakes.com ' Y\\/X

Cc: Paul Jenkins

From: Garth Jenkins <gjenkins@ventispartners.com>

RE: CMT Wire

Sep 8, 2010 1:11PM~

Hello Gary, _
For the CMT investment, | am changing the investor company names. Instead of Reina Del-Mar,
I will use two companies as investors in CMT: Blue Sun Capital Inc and Malpeque Seafoods LTD
Attached is the signed CMT convertible bridge loan agreement from Blue Sun Capital. A wire in
the amount of $50k should reach you today or tomorrow am. It will come from DGM Barbados
likely from CIBC Cayman.

I will have my VP of Finance wire the other $50k to you on Friday, when she is back in the
office. You will get the signature page for Malpeque Seafoods later tonight.

Cheers,

Garth Jenkins

President

Ventis Partners






